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Title / Subject:
Stay Vigilant while Driving and Travelling in Remote Locations in NSW

Description:
A safety alert was issued by Aurizon to share a growing concern by the Police and alert travellers / drivers in remote
areas for their vehicles are being targeted / tracked by criminals in remote NSW, instances have been identified at
Nyngan, Warren, and Trangie in NSW.

Action Required:
The Police encourage the message being shared broadly to increase awareness and general vigilance. It is
important to be alert to the tactics and dangers when travelling alone by car, especially in remote locations.

Please refer the Safety Alert from Aurizon and share it with you team to take necessary actions.
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